

14.08.2014

Information Letter no. 37-2014

Dear Member Federations,

the new fencing season starts in a few weeks with the European Cadet Circuit and therefore we send you already today the invoice for your membership fee for the coming season.

Looking forward to your payments in time we wish you a nice holiday season.

With best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen

Email: <u>secretariate@eurofencing.info</u> <u>www.eurofencing.info</u>



European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

Invoice

Membership Fee 2015

according decision of EFC/CEE Congress 2011

€ 300,00

To be paid by bank transfer to our below mentioned account or by cash against receipt on the spot before the start of the European Cadet Circuit 2014/2015 with competitions in September in Györ (HUN).

14.08.2014

Account name: European Fencing Confederation Bank: ABNAMRO Bank, Amstelveen, Netherlands IBAN: NL18ABNA0488477298 BIC/SWIFT: ABNANL2A